
December 17, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
It has been such a pleasure working with the San
Miguel community these last few weeks.  Thanks to
you all for your support!  Mr. Eagle came by campus
yesterday to visit the students and staff.  He is doing
really well and the students were so excited to see him!

This week our 6th graders impressed us with their amazing
Ancient Egypt projects that involved researching a topic of their
choice.  Be sure to check out the pictures on the next page.  They
are really proud of their hard work and so are we!

We here at San Miguel want to wish your families a wonderful
winter break and happy holidays! May you enjoy some quality
time with your loved ones.  A friendly reminder that school
resumes on Tuesday, January 4th.

Lisa Warne, Acting Principal
lwarne@mwusd.org

🎁  SPIRIT DAY & HOLIDAY GRAMS 🎁
Today was Winter Holiday Attire Spirit Day! I was completely
amazed at how festive our campus looked! Also, Holiday Gram
purchased last week were delivered to students and staff today.
Thank you for supporting this event and our student council!

INFORMATION ON COVID VACCINES FOR STUDENTS
Here is information on Covid-19 vaccines for kids.
Click here for English or here for Spanish.

PTO UPDATE
Jim Corbett, aka Mr. Music, dazzled us with a fun holiday
sing-along outside this morning! Despite the cold
weather, we had a great time coming together and
celebrating with music! This is one of the school wide
rewards you earned from the EOS Fundraiser.
Like us on Facebook:
https://m.facebook.com/SanMiguelElementaryPTO/

🏫  TK AND KINDER REGISTRATION HAS BEGUN! 🏫
The 2022-2023 Online Enrollment for incoming Transitional
Kindergarten (TK) and Kindergarten students opened on
Monday, December 6th at 5:00pm!  We would appreciate you
sharing this information with family and/or friends who may be
interested in enrolling their TK or Kindergarten student for the
upcoming school year. Families interested in enrolling their
TK/Kindergarten student for the 2022-2023 school year may
access Online Enrollment by going to
http://markwestusd.asp.aeries.net/air/.
Also attached are the 2022-2023 TK/Kindergarten Online
Enrollment flyers which contain helpful information parents will
need when completing the Online Enrollment process for their

incoming TK/Kindergarten student. Click for
English flyer and Spanish flyer. Families who are
interested in enrolling additional children in
grades 1st-6th may do so through Online
Enrollment beginning January 24, 2022.  Watch
for more information to follow.

🎶  A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER 🎶
Please help your child practice music over the holiday break!
Ask them to play for you. Sing along with them! Ask them to
teach you how to play or sing something. Make it fun! And be
sure to ask them about their Practice BINGO sheet they received
in class this week! Ring in the new year with music!

Make Music, Eat Polenta! Save the date for our Polenta Feed
fundraiser on Saturday, March 12! We are also looking for
volunteers as well as donations for our raffle and silent auction
for this event. Do you have connections to a business that can
donate? Can you lend a hand at the event? Please let us know if
you can help by emailing Shannon or Jason at
mwef@mwusd.org. Help us keep music education alive in the
Mark West School District!

🏃 COACH BRE’s LATEST PE UNIT 🏃
The jump rope unit is off to a fantastic start! I’m impressed by
the K-1st graders for giving their best effort at a new and
challenging skill. Next week we will do a San Miguel favorite,
Chinese Jump Rope. If your child does not have a jump rope
and you would like one I have some extras available. Email
bbush@mwusd.org and I’ll be sure to get one to your child.
Each class in this unit will have a ‘jump test.’
Kinder goal- 10 consecutive jumps
1st grade goal- 20 consecutive jumps
2nd-6th grade goal- 1 minute without error
Complete the goal and join my Jump Club! Keep your eye out
for the Jump Club Poster on campus. Jump on!

🗓️  UPCOMING DATES 🗓️
12/6/22 - TK & Kinder online enrollment began @ 5:00 pm
12/20-1/3 - Winter Break (No school on Monday 1/3)
1/17/22 - Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday (No school)
2/14/22 - Lincoln’s Holiday (No school)
2/21/22 - President’s Day (No school)
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